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    Follow us on 

FACEBOOK @ Pine Run 

Church of Christ 

  

 

pinerunchurch.org 

 

 

 

Pine Run Church 

 

 

 

 

pine run church 

 

 

    

 

pine run 

 

Like and Share us on 

your Social network(s)!!  
 

Mission of the Month:   
 

  This group has seen 

their budget grow 

from about $20k to 

over $100 K in the 

past couple of years.  

Their services have 

gone from helping a 

few families each 

year with utilities and necessities 

to nearly 100 families monthly 

(food and other assistance [dental, 

training, utilities, repairs, school 

supplies, hygiene items, holiday 

benefits, etc.)   This month they 

begin the push for “Christmas in 

Clio” which will culminate with 

distribution of goods on December 

15 and 16th at the Mott Community 

College Campus in Clio. 

      They were originally started by 

the Clio Rotary and continue to 

work with that organization and 

numerous others.  In October, the 

two groups held a series of 

Leadership Workshops on: 

    Mental and Behavioral Health.  

Our presentation for “businesses” 

can be found on the home page of 

our website. The series concluded 

with a meeting to talk about how 

the community can help address 

these issues.   

    Right now, we are focusing on: 

• Being Thankful 

In December, we will make our 

emphasis:    

•  Meeting Needs 

• Being kind 

 
  

Shut-Ins 

Cinda Howell 

Tracy Desgrange 

                                Belinda Miller 

 

Remember our 
Service Personnel 

David Anderson  

Karly Hershey 

Mathew Jennings 

 
  

NEXT BOARD MEETING: 

November  12th  following 

Morning Worship 
  

 

Gas Spill 

affects 

Parsonage 

 

Timeline Moving Forward: 

• Oct-Nov 2023: Analysis 

turned in to State by BLDI 

• We will receive feedback 

and be able to asses potential 

damages and possible 

“compensation” 

• April 2024: State gives 

feedback on 

recommendation 

• May 2024-Fall 2025: Work 

done and 4 seasons of testing 

done after 

RESULTS TO THIS POINT: 

• Spill has affected ground on 

eastern part of parsonage 

property at a depth that they 

can’t deal with 

• Contamination has not 

spread as far west as the 

garage 

• Water pocket has been 

found just north of the blue 

spruce and now being tested. 

 

 

November 

4th! 

 

 
 

 
Now OPEN @ 

True Bible  
Ministries 

 
Go to: pinerunchurch.org for 
Clio Community Organization Info  

Clio Community Events 
Bible Studies 

Clio Area Directory 
Pure Michigan Byways 

Updates on Lowell Mason Prayer 
Walk Park 

Mental Health Presentation for 
Businesses 

 
Free Downloadable: 

     God’s Love Coloring Book (using 
the Precious Moments pictures 

designed for the mural) 
Clio 150th  Coloring Book 

Clio 150th Word Search Book 
Much, much, more! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Christian Singing Groups 
Interested in doing a concert at 
Lowell Mason Prayer Walk Park 
Summer 2024!           


